
Glencross 
Mennonite Church 

Box 1719 Morden, MB  R6M 1B5 PH:822-3864 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

Peter & Marian and Trevor & Jamie would like to express a big 

“Thank you” for all the cards, gifts, meals, and words of 

encouragement that they have received over the past month.  They 

were very much appreciated. 
 

Jenny and James invite your whole family to their CD Release 
Party this Friday, Nov. 8 at Maranatha Christian Fellowship Church 
(175 1st St) in Winkler, MB. Originating as a Summer Camp band at 

WBC Jenny Franz and James Shiels are continuing their ministry as 
a kids worship band. Join them for a night of Worship, Food, Prizes 

and Games for the kids. For more info visit 

www.jennyandjameskids.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Song Leader-Ernie Unrau      Call to Worship Daniel Schulz 

Piano-Bonnie Klassen                  Announcements & Offering 

Electric-Piano Lisa Wall          Offertory Madison Friesen  
Worship in Singing 

Special Number Ernie Unrau  
 

Scripture Reading Acts 1:12-26 

Message Pastor Peter Redekopp  

“Between the Lightning and the Thunder” 

Closing Song and Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Morning Worship Service Nov 3, 2013 

Missionaries of the week: Al & Anita Kehler, Working with: 
EMMC/Go Mission! (staff), Position: Region 1 coach (Al), 
Home Church: Morrow Gospel Church 

Vision Statement 

We, at Glencross, as part of the body of 

Christ, are committed to obeying the commands 

God has set forth in His Word (the Bible) 

through: Worshipping God, Evangelizing the 

unbeliever, Discipling the believer. 

The Glencross 75th anniversary cookbook and history book are available to 
purchase for $10 ea.  DVD’s $5. Please contact Nettie Wiebe or Joyce Elias 
to purchase any of these items. 

He has made the earth by His power, He has 

established the world by His wisdom, And has stretched 

out the heavens at His discretion. 13 When He utters His 

voice, There is a multitude of waters in the heavens: 

“And He causes the vapors to ascend from the ends of 

the earth. He makes lightning for the rain, He brings the 

wind out of His treasuries.” Jeremiah 10:12-13 

If you are not currently involved in a Cell group but 

would like to be, please contact Pete & Louise Peters. 



 
This Week’s Event: 
 

Nov 5th Ministerial Meeting -Tuesday at 7:30 pm. 
 

Nov 6th Wed Youth Bible study 7:30pm-10pm @ Glencross 
 

Nov 8th Fri College and Career Bible study 7:30 @ Glencross 
 

Nov 8th Art & Carol's cell group will be meeting this Friday at 

Richard & Heather's at 7:30. 
 

Next Sunday Message Pastor Peter Redekopp 
 

Peace Prayer Walk: (Organized by Morden Mennonite Church)  Join 

participants from local churches in a prayer walk for peace on 

Sunday, Nov. 10, starting at 3:00 pm at the Courthouse (Wardrop 
and 7th). We will spend about an hour walking to significant 

locations in Morden to pray for peace and justice concerns 

related to government, policing, education, and more. Following 

the walk we will warm up with some hot chocolate and inter-

church fellowship. Families are welcome. Please dress 

appropriately for the weather. For more info, contact Michael 

Pahl at 204-822-7450 or michael.mmc@outlook.com. 
 
 

Coming up: 
 

Ladies’ Fellowship, Nov 19th see insert & poster for 

more details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Take Note: 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To keep up with news with Monika Neufeld and her 

mission in Nigeria please check her blog at 

monikanigeria.blogspot.com 

From the Sunday School Department 
 

1. Sunday School Christmas Program will be held Sun, Dec 15th 

at 7:00pm. 

Reminder:  singing practice begins in the sanctuary each Sunday 

at 9:30am.  It is very helpful to have all the children ready to 

begin practicing at 9:30. 
 

2. There is a sign-up sheet on the back table for all students 

interested in participating in the prelude for the S.S. Program 

on Dec 15th. Sign-up deadline is Dec 1st.  

Program committee would like to organize a choir for the 
Christmas Eve concert. There is a sign up in the church 

lobby. Anyone is welcome to sign up. Please indicate on the 
sign up sheet whether weeknight evenings or Sunday 

lunchtime practices work best for you. 

In lieu of gift giving this Christmas, why not consider giving a gift to 

the Lord in someone's honor? 

Beginning next Sunday, there will be a display in the foyer and an 

option to give towards Bicycles for national missionaries through 

Gospel for Asia. 

This is open to ANYONE in our congregation. 

You may donate in honor of a S.S. teacher, a prayer partner, etc. 

There will be cards you can take to let the individual know you gave 

in their honor.  
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